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#DELIVERING HOPE

Babies of Homelessness urgently
delivers essentials to children
experiencing housing insecurity by
mobilizing the power and
generosity of the community.

OUR
MISSION



#KING SNO COUNTIES

Because of your support, we can
cover a lot of ground. 

We are the only nonprofit that
delivers directly to the family if they
lack transportation, to more than 20
human services partners and directly
to familes at one of our popular
mobile pickup sites located in
Auburn, Bellevue, Everett, or Kent. 

WE
DELIVER!



MEET AMY

BOH WEBSITE

A single mother with two
children, Amy volunteered
at Babies of Homelessness
to help families in our
community. 

https://www.babiesofhomelessness.org/


PLAY VIDEO

Dear Friends:

In 2022, our crisis line received more calls than
ever as families in our community were faced with
a national formula shortage, an increase in diaper
prices due to inflation and the unrelenting rising
cost of living in our area. With your generosity and
support, we met this rising demand for our services
and delivered hope to thousands of families in
need in King and Snohomish counties.

This past year has also been one of transition
and growth for Babies of Homelessness. With
new leadership and the addition of several new 

board members, we have been able to increase
our capacity as an organization and enhance
our service offerings to better support our
families. This has included expanding our
services further into Snohomish and South King
County.

Along with new distribution sites and strategic
partnerships with local organizations, we have
been able to provide even more families with
the essentials they need to care for their young
children.

As we look to the future, we are excited about
the opportunities that lie ahead for Babies of
Homelessness. We remain committed to our
mission of making sure no child goes without
the basic necessities they need to thrive, and we
are determined to continue to expand our
impact and reach even more families in need.

Continued on next page.

FROM OUR 
CHAIR



We are grateful for the support we received
this year from area businesses, organizations
and countless individuals who support our
mission and understand that babies and young
children need diapers and wipes every day. It is
not optional and if families are struggling to
meet this basic need, together we need to step
up and help them. Together we can continue to
inspire hope and change.

Thank you for your continued support.



2022 was an eventful year for Babies of
Homelessness. We welcomed new voices to our
team and board, expanded our services,
streamlined our processes, and improved our
organization in many ways. We also reached a
bittersweet milestone when we delivered our 1
millionth total diaper. This moment showed just
how great of a positive impact we have on families
in our region, but was also a clear sign that diaper
need continues to swell. 

With this ever-increasing need in mind, expanding
access to our services was an important theme in
2022. 

FROM OUR
EXECUTIVE
DIRECTOR

Making it simple for families to obtain basic needs
has always been our goal, with direct delivery and
“no red tape” setting us apart. This year, we added
family pickup to that list: clients can now meet our
van at strategically located pickup spots to receive
their monthly supply of diapers, always within
reach of public transit. This has allowed us to
broaden our boundaries and serve hundreds more
families than direct delivery alone.

Another theme of 2022: sweeping change among
our staff and board. Babies of Homelessness
added five new board members, each offering their
own unique experience, story, and connection to
our community. The diversity of voices on our
board is now one of our greatest assets. We also
brought on board our first intern - a former BoH
client who was inspired to use her personal
experience to support families in the community
facing hardship as she had. 

Continued on next page.



PLAY VIDEO

Finally, we had a change at the Executive Director
position; while transitions like this present
challenges for a small non-profit, our former ED,
Brittan Stockert, left us with a healthy organization
that was set up for success.

What lies ahead for BoH? We will expand access to
our services even further by better communicating
with non-English speakers and adding family pick-
up locations. We will develop additional
partnerships, especially in underserved areas in
Snohomish and South King County. 

As always, we will listen closely to what our
community and clients are telling us they need, and
act to serve them accordingly. We will also continue
to take important steps to ensure we support
diversity, inclusion, and equity in all things we do. 

  

Of course, none of this is possible without the
generous support of our volunteers and donors. With
so many nonprofits to choose from, it’s amazing that
so many share their resources with BoH.Your support
means a lot, and reinforces our dedication to this
mission.

With gratitude,



PLAY VIDEO

BY THE NUMBERS

TOTAL
REVENUE 

DIAPERS
DELIVERED

PACKAGES OF
WIPES

439,559$451,281 4,127

IN-KIND
DONATIONS

FEMALE-LED
HOUSEHOLDS

DELIVERIES
MADE

2,038$84,678 1,033



VOLUNTEER

Did you know that 1 in 3 families in  
our community do not have enough
diapers to meet their children's
needs? Babies of Homelessness
offers valuable services to families in
King and Snohomish and we are
looking for enthusiastic and
dedicated people who would like to
help.

If interested, click the Volunteer  
button below and join us!

JOIN US



With your continued support we can
do so much more!

Check Donations
PO Box 147 
Bothell, WA 98041

In-Kind Donations
1100 Bellevue WA NE, Ste.8A -#256
Bellevue, WA 98004 

Amazon Wish List
http://ow.ly/69eA50I6oHN

DONATE

DONATE

Tax ID: 81-4902417

http://ow.ly/69eA50I6oHN
https://www.babiesofhomelessness.org/donate


Families needing assistance

(866) 442-6443

General Inquiries
admin@babiesofhomelessness.org

Mailing Address 
PO Box 147
Bothell, WA 98041

Website
www.babiesofhomelessness.org

CONACT
US TODAY

mailto:Admin@BabiesofHomelessness.org
https://www.babiesofhomelessness.org/

